
Present: Shannon F, Mike H, Dona C.G, Karen V, Anne R, Drew Q, Jennifer W, Liz S, Laura C, 

Levi N, Manu C.P.  

 

Motion to approve October minutes 

● Moved to next meeting because the file did not open from email 

 

Drop Off/Pick Up Traffic Blitz 

● Chief of police said there was a positive response from parents to see students helping 

with the blitz 

● A few citations were given out to parents  

● Anne will check with Becky to have the recycling dumpster moved back (it is partially 

blocking traffic flow) 

● Drew will speak with the mayor and Ben Horsely to find out status of bus drive-thru 

project that was approved by the district 

 

Report on District SCC meetings 

● At least one person from every school is expected to attend district meetings 

● The last meeting was an introductory meeting to go over mission statement  

● Last meeting was at GEC but meetings may be held at high schools 

● Shannon and Laura will attend January meeting 

 

Dress Code Policy 

● Churchill has drafted a new policy and a parent had emailed Anne about it last year with 

suggestions  

● Draft: We support the position that parents should oversee their children’s dress so it is 

comfortable, functional for a learning environment, and appropriate for the weather 

conditions. Clothing should also provide protection for students as they engage in the 

varied activities during the school day. Clothing that advertises drugs, tobacco, alcohol, 

or contains inappropriate language or illustrations is not permitted 

● Committee will finalize draft and vote on the new policy  

● After the vote, website will be updated with the new policy  

 

Treats/Candy 

● Suggestion to become a treat-free school for incentives/birthdays for nutritional reasons 

● Different options were suggested for incentives 

● Poll will be given to the community about thoughts about birthday treats  

 

School Directory 

● Paper copy was discontinued a few years ago due to misuse  

● PTA is promoting Member Hub for parents to communicate with each other  

● Encouraged to bring up with PTA  

 

Discussion about racism report in Davis County 

● No issues have been reported at Morningside 



● Communication between school/community is essential 

● SAFEUT app is available and school will ensure that students are aware of it 

● Administrators have resources from Dept of Civil Rights to ensure that issues are dealt 

with efficiently and appropriately 

 

Next Meeting- January 28, 2022 

 

Motion to adjourn, seconded (2:54 pm) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


